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Core Value of the week: Determination

I’ve seen so much determination in school this 
week and it was wonderful to celebrate this 
crucial Core Value in Celebration Assembly this 
week too. George in Ladybird class shone for her 
determination in her writing this week and 
Amelia in Tawny Owls also really impressed 
Miss Smith with all the hard work she has put in 
to all her learning. Well done to you both and 
everyone who got a certificate this week! 

KS2 SATS

There’s no other place to start this week then saying an 
enormous well done to all the Year 6 children for 
completing their end of KS2 SATS. Each and everyone 
one of you has shown the highest levels of determination 
and perseverance and I’m sure you have all done 
yourselves very proud. All the hard work has paid off! Well 
done all of you! 

Butterflies in EYFS

Over the last few weeks in Reception, the Bumblebee 
classes have been carefully looking after caterpillars. This 
week the caterpillars finally transformed into beautiful 
butterflies! The children really enjoyed seeing this miracle 
of nature and loved seeing these wonderful creatures. 

Staying safe in the sun

It’s been a lovely week this week weather 
wise with the sun shining. As the 
temperatures continue to get warmer as we 
move into summer, please make sure if 
possible  that your child comes with: a water 
bottle to drink, some sun-cream applied and a 
sun hat. This will help your child keep cool 
and stay safe in the sun!


